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Monday 1st March 2021
T4 8th March 2021: school  arrangements.

Dear Parents and Carers,
We are very excited to welcome all children back into school from Monday 8th March 2021. Our risk
assessment is being updated, and will be available on the school website by the end of this week.
Please see notes below on a few arrangements for Term 4.
Bubbles:
In order to safely identify close contacts and mitigate risk, children will be taught in their own classes
during the day. At lunchtimes children will be eating and playing in the following bubbles. Seating
arrangements will be in place to ensure we can identify close contacts if we need to.
Bubble 1: EYFS (Cherry Class) Maple and Willow Class.
Bubble 2: Rowan, Sycamore Class and Oak Class.

Drop Off:
To allow for no gathering on and around gates,
pupils can come straight into class when it is their
allotted time. Please continue to be punctual, and
leave as soon as your child is on the school
premises.Please cross over and use the far
pavement to go home, enabling parents dropping
off to be on the gate side.
Collection:
These changes will help to reduce the number of
parents gathering in close proximity waiting for
classes to come out. You must come onto the
playground to collect your child, and therefore
wear masks until you leave the site. Entrance to
the front playground will be through the small
pedestrian gate and the exit through the car gate.
At this time, can we ask that no dogs come to
school or are tied at gates.
PE / Forest School:
Please see the schedule for PE and forest school
days.On these days, children will wear appropriate
clothing all day (i.e PE kit or weather appropriate

forest school / DT clothing)

Once again, we thank you for your continued support, whilst we all try to provide continued good
education provision for your children in these difficult times.
Yours sincerely

Miss Ennew and the team at Clutton.
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